
 

Dear Families: 

Your child will be attending full day kindergarten at Crestview Elementary School.  We 

have smaller sessions during the first three days of school, which helps your child adjust 

to the new routine.  Your kindergartener has been scheduled as follows for only one 

session during the first three days of school. This staggered start day will be a shorter 

period of time to help with the transition. You will need to provide transportation on this 

day. Families can utilize the parking lots in the front and back of the school on these 

days. Families will enter the building through the main entrance located near our bus 

loop. There will be staff there to help assist you with finding your child’s teacher. 

Assigned Staggered Start Day: Monday, August 22nd   

 Time: 9:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. 

Our Crestview teachers and staff will meet our families at the front of the building and 

walk all students down to the classroom at the same time. 

Please note that all kindergarten students will begin full day classes on Thursday, August 

25th. 

The normal hours for full day kindergarten are 8:20 a.m. to 3:20 p.m. Transportation will 

begin serving Kindergarten students on Thursday, August 25th. 

 

We look forward to working with you to provide a positive school experience for your 

child. 

 

 


